Moorlands Junior School Newsletter

7th December 2018

Dates for your diary

Thursday 13th December—Own clothes Day for bottle donations

Thursday 13th December – Christmas Lunch Day

Friday 14th December—3P Assembly

Friday 14th December –Waterside Father Christmas production– Whole School

Friday 14th Christmas Fair -3.30pm-5pm

Monday 17th December—Lower School Christmas Party

Tuesday 18th December—Upper School Christmas Party

Wednesday 19th December—9.30am Carol Concert

Thursday 20th December—9.30am Carol Concert

Thursday 20th December 3.30pm-Finish for Christmas

Monday 7th January-Back to school

5S Class assembly

A very big well done to 5S who wowed us this morning with their assembly all about the Space Race. There was singing, acting as well as a large amount of words to learn and fabulous costumes!

Very well done, 5S!

Next week our assembly will be led by 3P.

Maths Parent Workshop

Thank you to those who braved the cold and wind to come along to our maths workshop on Tuesday evening. We hope you found it both informative and enjoyable.

The calculation policy and the year group prompt sheets are available on our school website, under the teaching and learning tab, along with a link to the timestable rockstars website which all of the children in school are using.

Big Worker of the Week

3C Eric

3P Jessica

4C Edward

4L Francesca

WN Karl

5S Adam

5T Jessica

6G Martha

6S Lucie



Stars of the Week

3C Anna

3P Rosa

4C William

4L Cortney

WN Olivier

5S Greeshma

5T Theo

6G Avery

6S Thomas



Christmas Fair

It is our annual Christmas Fair on Friday 14th December. It will start at 3.40pm in order to give the staff time to dismiss the children before they run their stalls.

It's usually great fun with lots of Christmas cheer. This year there will be: chocolate tombola

bottle tombola

raffle

rudolph hot chocolate

rudolph chocolate noses

christmas crafts for sale

stick Mr Chaudhry to the wall

Amongst other things!

We look forward to seeing you all there.

PS don't forget that it's own clothes day in exchange for bottles on Thursday 13th December.

Christmas Lunch

Don't forget Christmas lunch on Thursday! Children will already be in their own clothes and they can also wear Christmas headwear to join in the celebrations.

School App

Don't forget to install our school app. If you having problems with your password, just ring the school office who will be happy to help.

Letters Home



Letter for the carol service

Tickets for the carol concert

Individual progress reports

Christmas Arrangements at Moorlands

Our Christmas tree arrived last week amid much excitement. It has become a tradition that we will let each child take part in decorating the school tree. If they would like, children may bring in <u>a</u> decoration from home. They will be given the opportunity to place this on the tree. Please <u>do not</u> send in precious family treasures.

Thursday 13th December is Christmas lunch. All children are able to wear a Christmas hat, if they wish. Children on school dinners will have Christmas dinner with all the trimmings! Children who are on packed lunch are allowed to bring in extra treats that day and we will all have cheery Christmas music to accompany our lunches!

The lower school Christmas party is on the afternoon of Monday 17th December. Children should bring their party clothes to school in a named plastic carrier bag. They will be given time to get changed after lunch.

The upper school Christmas party is on the afternoon of 18th December, the same arrangements will apply.

Due to the popularity of our Christmas Carol Service, we will be holding two services on the morning of 19th and 20th December at 9.30am. We will be allocating tickets for these performances (2 per family to attend **one** of the performances). Letters have gone out, please remember to return the slips as soon as possible.

Our Christmas postal service has started. Children can post their cards in the postbox located in the library and they will be delivered by our year six elves! Please make sure the envelopes are clearly labelled with the child's name and class.

Make and Take Night

Our annual make and take night was once again, a resounding success! Thank you to all the helpers who worked hard to make the event possible.